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To: Proposers 
 
From: Devinder Kumar 
            Senior Director of Student Health and Wellness, Wonderful College Prep Academy  
 
Date: June 14, 2024 
 
Re:      Intent to Award Notice – Fresh Produce and Services Request for Proposal #2024/25-001 
 
The Wonderful College Prep Academy (“WCPA”) Board of Directors (“Board”) solicited 
cooperative proposals for the supply of Fresh Produce and Services for the 2024-25 school year 
for the following local educational agencies:  
 
 Wonderful College Prep Academy (Delano) 
 Wonderful College Prep Academy – Lost Hills 
 
Thank you for submitting a proposal for the Fresh Produce and Services Request for Proposal 
#2024/25-001 (“RFP”).  WCPA received one proposal for the 2024-25 Fresh Produce and Services 
contract. It is the recommendation of the proposal review committee to accept the proposal 
submitted by: 
 
 FreshPoint Central California, Inc. 
 
This recommendation is based on service, quality, local products, price, completeness, delivery, 
safety, the ability to provide evidence of actual costs, and general adaptability for school nutrition 
service use in accordance with the RFP specifications. The contract will be awarded from July 1, 
2024 through June 30, 2025. By mutual agreement, the contract may be extended annually for a 
maximum of two (2) additional years, ending on June 30, 2027. 
 
This recommendation will be considered by the WCPA Board at the public meeting at 5:00 p.m. 
on June 20, 2024. 
 
We appreciate your interest in working with WCPA and hope that you continue to apply for future 
opportunities with us.  
 

 
Devinder Kumar  
Senior Director of Student Health and Wellness 
Wonderful College Prep Academy  
 
CC: Jorge Aguilar, Superintendent, Wonderful College Prep Academy 
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